

Mr Arthur Burns

Via website www.whatdotheyknow.com

Our Ref 2013-4 08

22 January 2014

## Dear Mr Burns

Thank you for your request for information dated 17 January 2014 and received on 17 January 2014 concerning Abingdon and Witney College.

This request is being handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

regard to your questions, I can neither confirm or deny that Abingdon and Witney College holds some of the information you requested. A full response, including indications of any exemptions claimed, will be provided in my next letter/email.

Yours sincerely

**Ruth Reavley** 

Clerk to the Corporation Governors

Email: enquiry@abingdon-witney.ac.uk